
 
IRB Announcement (30 July 2013) 

Closure of IRBM Counters at UTC Kuala Lumpur, Malacca, Pahang and Perak during 

Hari Raya Eid Ul-Fitr 2013 

The Inland Revenue Board Of Malaysia wishes to inform that its counters at UTC Kuala 

Lumpur / Malacca / Pahang / Perak will not be operational from 8 - 11 August 2013 

(Thursday - Sunday) in conjunction with the Hari Raya Celebration. 


